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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable 
to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

 

27 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

School Email Account 
 

Due to an ongoing technical issue, there has been a delay in issuing students with their email account 
details which temporarily prevents them from accessing the Google Classroom. 
 
Please be reassured that the issue has been identified, and we are working hard to resolve this. 
 
In the meantime, work will not be set or shared via the Google Classroom, however we look forward to 
resolving this issue quickly, and sharing information with our students in due course. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Ms Lacey Townes 
Curriculum Lead - Computing 
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